
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Princess Tamou – BAME Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month the BAME campaigns group have been reviewing Black History month and 
working on ideas for next year. Campaigns for next semester have also been discussed and 
are in the process of planning.  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

A successful review of Black History Month and plan with ways to improve next years BHM 
have been recorded. Discussion over the BAME handover period has been reviewed and 
discussed to improve the experience for the next BAME officer and BAME campaigns group.  

Plans for next month  

In the process of planning a few student lead campus wide, campaigns from the BAME 
campaigns group! 

 


